Recei ved by RO May 26, 2017 15:10:00

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila
May 15, 2017
MEMORANDUM
FOR : MARK A. VILLAR

Secretary
This Department

This has reference to the undated memorandum from Regional Director ANTONIO V.
MOLANO, JR., DPWH-Region III, relative to the request for modification of Aurora DEO on the
project listed below:

PyIRil R

As per GAA — As modified Ormal New

Locally-Funded Projects — Roads | Locally-Funded Projects —

and Bridges — Local Roads — Roads and Bridges — Local 0.587 In-km 0.587 In-km
Concreting of Road, Sitio Roads — Construction of
Aguang, Barangay Buhangin, Road, Sitio Aguang, Barangay Unit Cost Unit Cost

Baler, Aurora Buhangin, Baler, Aurora (000): i ('000):

[Construction of Concrete Road] | [Construction of Concrete

Barangay Buhangin, Baler, Aurora

Res) P4,258.94/ | P4,258.94/
Ln-km Ln-km -

Alloc. Est. Cost
(‘000): (‘000):

25000 P2,500.0

Reason/s for Modification: Modification was sought due to vchange in project name from
“Concreting to Construction” to match the activity based on actual site condition which is caoncreting.
of the existing gravel road and construction of road opening.

Based on our evaluation on the submitted documents, the request for modification on the above-
listed project was found in order, thus, approval is hereby recommended to the Honorable
Secretary.
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Note: Copy of the approved project modification request will be forwarded to the Office of Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral, PhD

Department of Public Works and Highways
Office of the Secretal

ry
33 aEReRe AR A

WIN7EO1685



